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It is very important for every individual to adhere to precautionary 
measures in order to prevent further spread of the coronavirus.

Please carefully follow the two points listed below:

Take basic precautionary measures (wash your hands, wear 
a face mask, avoid “the 3 C’s”, etc.)
• Due to many people nationwide being asymptomatic it is difficult to 

determine who is and isn’t infected. In the following cases, please 
continue to wear a mask even at home.

• If you or a family member have had many opportunities to meet 
people who come from out of town.

• If you have visitors or customers come for the New Year Holidays.

Practice good coughing etiquette, ventilate rooms by 
opening windows, increase the humidity in your rooms, and 
regularly sterilize the rooms in your home.

Elderly people and people with chronic diseases tend to be more 
susceptible to coronavirus so please bear that in mind and wear a 
mask for everyday life.

• 家族の発熱等の風邪症状が見られるときは、不要不急の外出や人混みを避け部屋を分けるなど、家の中
での感染対策も大切です。毎日体温を測り、行動履歴の記録を残しておきましょう。

Details of stronger measures to help prevent the spread 
of the new coronavirus during the New Year’s Holiday. 

~To have a peaceful New Year’s Holiday ~

Precautions for when you go to your hometown.

Before going to your hometown, have the whole family 
including yourself follow these basic precautionary measures

• Please check your temperature every day and confirm that you have no 
symptoms. (If you have any symptoms, then please postpone going back to 
your hometown.)

• Please avoid having dinner with people you do not usually associate with as 
much as possible.

Precautions for when you are staying in your hometown.

・If you have any symptoms of a cold, please wear a mask and stay in a separate 
room as much as possible.

Upon returning from your hometown.

• Please continue to take your temperature and check for symptoms every day.

• If you have a fever and symptoms of a cold, please consult a doctor.



During the year-end and New Year period, please try to see a 
doctor as soon as possible, but please try to avoid visiting on a 
national holiday or during the night.

Please talk with your family doctor or a local clinic by phone 
before going to a hospital and get their advice on how and when 
to visit.
Please don’t forget to wear a facemask and wash your hands 
carefully.

Hospitals and clinics on duty for the year-end and 
New Year period

Date Shimanto-shi Shimanto-cho

December 27th

(Sunday) 

Ohara Surgery 
Gastrointestinal Hospital  

Tel 0880-35-0108
3-3-15 Uyamamotomachi Shimanto-shi

Kubokawa Hospital

Tel 0880-22-1111
902-1 Mitsuke
Shimanto-cho

December 31st

(Thursday)

Satake Children’s Hospotal

Tel 0880-37-2255
3-1-3 Gudoutaguro Shimanto-shi

January 1st,
2021
(Friday)

Ohno Internal DiseaseHospital

Tel 0880-37-5281
1-1-3 Watarigawa Shimanto-shi

January 2nd

(Saturday)

Yoshii Hospital

Tel 0880-34-5005
6-7-5 Nakamura Ohasidori Shimanto-shi

January 3rd

(Sunday) 

Shimanto City Hospital 

Tel 0880-34-2126
1-1-27 Nakamura Higashicho Shimanto-shi


